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6 Months to Submit Dissertation After Defense


The language below has been added to the University Graduate School Bulletin for the Ph.D. The Graduate Studies Offices proposes it be added to the School of Education Bulletin for both the Ph.D. and Ed.D.
Rationale: Since this is now official policy for Ph.D. students we wanted to have it in the School of Education Bulletin as well so all students would be aware of the policy. The Graduate Studies Committee believed the 6-month period was an adequate amount of time for edits for the Ed.D. as well and should be added too. The language allows flexibility for waivers to the Associate Dean for Graduate Studies while also setting an expectation on the timeline for edits.
Ph.D.:
Following acceptance by the research committee, the dissertation is submitted to the University Graduate School. Students are expected to submit the final version of the dissertation within six months of the defense date to maintain sufficient academic progress.
Ed.D.:
Following acceptance by the research committee, the dissertation is submitted to the Graduate Studies Office. Students are expected to submit the final version of the dissertation within six months of the defense date to maintain sufficient academic progress.
